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Tibetan Language Course in the Making!

  

More Details to Come on Ligmincha Website and Facebook

  

Plans are now being developed for a new Tibetan language course, to be offered later this year
through Zoom.

  

Details are still being discussed among Geshe Tenzin Wangyal Rinpoche, Geshe Tenzin
Yangton and Geshe Denma Gyaltsen about the new course, to be offered online through Zoom.
It will be an introduction to the Tibetan language, including learning to read and pronounce the
familiar Bön prayers. The course will be taught live through Zoom (an online video and web
conferencing service similar to Skype). 

  

Stay tuned for all the details about these new Tibetan Language teachings coming soon!
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